## TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832 EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING BOARD OF SELECTMEN

February 3, 2025

A Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Monday, February 2, 2025 at the Evans Memorial Building. Present were Greg Grinnell and Dick Fortin. The meeting was called to order at 1:04 pm.

The Board met with Road Agent Heath to discuss potential building projects.

The Board reviewed the potential weather forecast for Thursday, February 6<sup>th</sup>. Due to the incoming snowstorm, the Board voted to reschedule the Budget Hearing for Wednesday, February 5<sup>th</sup>, at 6 pm.

The meeting adjourned at 1:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lianne Baelgner

Lianne Boelzner